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1st May 2019

Dear Parents							

YEAR 6 TRIP TO BORTH  - 16TH-18TH JULY 2019

As is tradition, we are taking the Year 6 children to YHA Borth in July and have booked to go from Tuesday 16th to Thursday 18th July 2019.  YHA Borth has been operating as a youth hostel since the 1950s.  A large seafront Edwardian property, it commands a stunning beachside location overlooking the sea.  Its Welsh name, Morlais, translates as, “voice of the sea”.  Sited at the peaceful north end of Borth Village it is an ideal location to explore all Borth has to offer.  Borth boasts three miles of unbroken sands, which reveal a sunken forest at low tide.  Within a short stroll are Ynyslad Sand Dunes, the Dyfi Estuary and Nature Reserve, and the centre of Borth village with the usual mixture of seaside amenities.

The trip is not compulsory and is a reward-based trip for all the hard work the children have put into their SATs.  It will cost £135 per child which includes food, accommodation and travel to and from Borth – this will also include the cost of excursions and meals out while we are there.  Please would you give permission for your child to take part in the trip by completing the slip overleaf and returning it to school by Friday 10th May, we need to confirm numbers to Borth otherwise we may lose our booking or additional charges will be incurred.  

We are asking for a deposit of £50.00 per child which should be paid via Parent Pay immediately – the balance will be due by Friday 5th July and full payment will be needed by this date. 

It is imperative that parents/carers are able to complete the full payment of the trip, which the school will already have paid based on the number of consent forms returned.  Please consider this when signing and returning this form, as we will take your consent for your child to attend the visit as an agreement for full payment of the trip, regardless of eventual attendance.  Please note the deposit and any subsequent payments are non-refundable.  

On Wednesday 26h June 2019 at 5.30pm we will be holding a parents meeting at Richard Crosse. The purpose of the meeting is to provide you with information regarding the trip, as well as an opportunity to share any concerns you may have.

Yours sincerely


Mr J Wynn
Head Teacher
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Child’s Name:	___________________________________________________________________________

I give permission for my child to attend the residential in Borth and have paid a £50 	[    ]
deposit via Parent Pay.
										
I will pay the balance of £85 by Friday 5th July 2019.						[    ]

I will attend the parents meeting at Richard Crosse on Wednesday 26th June 2019.	[    ]

I DO NOT give permission for my child to attend the residential in Borth			[    ]

Signature:	__________________________________________ Date:  ___________________________

Print:		___________________________________________________________________________
(Person with parental responsibility)
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